
 
 

 
 

ADDENDUM NO.2 – FEBRUARY 12, 2025 
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Hamilton Street Workforce Housing Initiative 

NOTIFICATION TO BIDDERS 

Due to important questions we need clarification on, we have decided to reopen the 
question for this project until Friday, February 21, 2025 due at 5:00 PM EST to 
rfp@daltonchamber.org. 

Answers are due back to bidders by 5:00 pm on Wednesday, February 26, 2025. 

Bids will be received by the owner at the DALTON-WHITFIELD JOINT DEVELOPMENT 
AUTHORITY OFFICE LOCATED IN THE GREATER DALTON CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
LOCATED AT 100 SOUTH HAMILTON STREET, DALTON, GEORGIA 30720 until March 7, 
2025 AT 2:00 PM and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. The envelope 
containing the bids must be sealed and designated as the bid for the construction of the 
project entitled: HAMILTON STREET WORKFORCE HOUSING INITIATIVE PROJECT.
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